RE: HB 1151
Dear Energy and Natural Resource Committee.
This letter is to express my support for HB 1151.

As a North Dakota resident and avid sportsman, | believe it is our responsibility to decide what we can and cannot do in
respect to our natural resources. Not unelected NDGF officials with no scientifically based facts.

Sincerely,

Aaron Liebelt



